
 

     Executive Board 

        Monday, November 16 at 7:30 p.m. 

     Via CISCO WEBEX 

 
Present: J. Russo, L. Popovic, D. Noble, M. Musano, T. Chambers, T. Accomando, R. Bieder, P. Cantillo, T. 
Chambers  
 
Absent: M. Velazquez, T. Franklin, N. Rosario  
 
Guests: none  
 
 
The meeting commenced at 7:35 P. M. Chairperson Russo discussed the public hearing regarding the 
Zoning for Coastal Flood Resiliency. D. Noble is personally not in favor and takes exception with the 
regulations forcing work to be conducted locations such as basements where flooding often occurs.  
 
There was a brief discussion regarding resolutions and how to generate support and media interest so 
that the matter has more of a chance of occurring. Chairperson Russo then asked all committee 
chairpersons to discuss monthly reports and what resolutions will be voted at the next Full Board 
meeting. Executive Board Members want to continue using committee meetings for agency 
correspondence. It is not advised that Board Members contact city agencies without the knowledge and 
consent of the Board. Meeting closed at roughly 8:15 P. M. by a vote of adjournment by P. Cantillo and 
seconded by R. Bieder and unanimously approved by all.  
 
 
 

 


